
 

             Murray Football League Area Agreement with  

                         Yarrawonga District Little League  

 

 
The Murray Football League agree to allow U14 players registered in the MFL to play 

with the YDLL competition on permit. 

 

No players registered with YDLL shall be allowed permits to play in the MFL. 

 

Clubs involved will use a special permit form organised by the VCFL Area Manager 

John O’Donohue.   

 

Reported Players 

A player playing on permit that is reported shall face the Tribunal of the League of 

which the offence was committed. 

Any penalty that is imposed shall apply in all competitions. 

 

 

 

 

This agreement is valid and will remain current unless endorsed by the 

WorkSafe VCFL North East Area Manager 

 
John O'Donohue 

North East Area Manager 

WorkSafe Victorian Country Football League 
1-3-10 
 


